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SPRING 2020 SCHEDULE - PLEASE POST
MEETING TIME:  6:00 – 8:00 p.m.    PRE-REGISTRATION REQUIRED (Maximum 40)
Register online:  http://professionalregistry.astate.edu                            Bring your PDR ID# to the meeting
Meeting Location:  First United Methodist Church Christian Life Center (Upstairs:  Room 205)       218 Pratt Street 
Parking available in First United Methodist Church Parking Lots

_____________________________________________
Monday, February 10, 2020      6:00 – 8:00 p.m.
 Explore Community Resources to Enrich and Support Your Program
.Representatives from Garland County Library, Ouachita Behavioral Health and Wellness, and Child  Care Aware of West Central Arkansas will discuss resources they have available to support early care and education programs, children and families.  Handouts will be provided.

Note:  Completed Registration Forms and check or money order in the amount of $7.50 per person will be accepted at the meeting  for the Fifth Annual Dinner and Tribute on Monday, April 13, 2020.
_____________________________________________________________________________________
Monday, March 9, 2020         6:00 – 8:00 p.m.
Everyday Explorers
Presenter, Cindy McDonald, A-State Childhood Services will share with participants from the Arkansas Children’s Week booklet activities that ask us to slow down to see the world through a child’s eyes, recognizing the moments of wonder that are all around us.  The focus will be on empowering children to put mathematics and literacy to work in powerful, purposeful ways as they explore their interest and seek answers to their own questions.  Participants will receive a copy of the Arkansas Children’s Week booklet:  Everyday Explorers.
NOTE:  Completed Registration Forms and check or money order in the amount of $7.50 per person will be accepted at the meeting for the Fifth Annual Dinner Tribute on Monday, April 13, 2010.  
Monday, April 13, 2020        6:00 – 8:00 p.m.
Dinner and Tribute for Early Childhood Professionals

Special Presentation:  Self-Care is NOT SELFISH!
Presented by Shelli Henehan, Ed.D.

Associate Professor/Assessment Coordinator/Director of Early Childhood Education

UAFS School of Education/College of STEM

Early childhood educators are well-known for being caregivers and nurtures for the children in their lives, often putting their own physical, psychological, emotional, spiritual, social and professional needs on the back burner.  Research has shown that denying self-care has led to teacher burn-out.
Don’t let this happen to you!

Refer to the registration information for the April 13, 2020 Dinner and Tribute that is included in this mail-out.  Online registration on PDR is not available for the Dinner and Tribute.
· CEUs (Continuing Education Units) will be awarded at each meeting

· Hours count toward DHS Licensing Requirements for annual training hours
· Hours count toward required training hours for Better Beginnings

· Handouts and Door Prizes at each meeting
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